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16th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 July 17, 2022 

 

 

Weekend Mass Schedule at Holy Savior        Week Day Mass Schedule 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m.                                                                                                       Tuesday & Thursday 5:30 p.m. 
 Sunday 10:30 a.m.           Wednesday & Friday 8:30 a.m.                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                   
Sacrament of Penance: Saturday 4:15 – 4:45 p.m. 
 
PASTOR’ REFLECTION:   I am writing this bulletin message from the campus of the University 
of Notre Dame, where I have been all week at the orientation for a liturgical leadership program 
that will last two years. There are 21 of us from around the country in this program, including 
Catholic school teachers, directors of liturgy, directors of religious education, priests, musicians, 
missionaries, and even a diocesan director of development. The theme of this program is 
promoting a Eucharistic culture in our parishes, our Dioceses, and our Catholic schools. In this 
program, we each will be tasked to develop a project that we will promote for the long term. At 
this point, I am hoping to use different Catholic devotions, prayers, and traditions to promote a 
Eucharistic culture here at Holy Savior, and then hopefully other places throughout our Diocese. 
I am excited about the possibilities for us a parish. I feel very blessed to be a part of this 
program and for the opportunity to develop such a project with my studies at Notre Dame these 
next two years. I missed being with all of you for daily Mass this week, but am glad to be with all 
of you this weekend and for the daily Masses in the upcoming week. As we have two men from 
Holy Savior in the first year of the diaconate formation program, Chris Halliwell and Hunter 
Yentzen, we as a Diocese celebrate six men this weekend who are being ordained to the 
Diaconate. They are from the parishes of St. Michael in Vicksburg, St. Michael in Forest, 

PASTOR’ REFLECTION continued:  St. Jude in Pearl, the Cathedral of St. Peter in Jackson, 
and St. Paul in Flowood. We pray for these men and their families as they are ordained for the 
ministry in our Diocese. We also pray for Hunter and Chris who are at the beginning of their 
diaconate formation.  Father Lincoln - Pastor 
 
REGISTRATION for Religious Education, Adult Education, and RCIA will be August 7 & 14 in 
the Parish Hall before and after the 10:30 Mass. Religious education for prk3-6th grade will 
meet Sunday mornings at 9:00, and 7th-12th grade will meet Sunday evenings 5-6:30. Religious 
Education classes will begin September 11th. For information, please contact Trish Ballard. 
 
RCIA   The RCIA program will resume in the fall if there is sufficient interest from prospective 
candidates. If you know of someone interested, contact the Parish Office or one of the 
coordinators: Trish Ballard 601-924-6344, Charlie Collins 601-924-4674, Chris Halliwell 601-
757-9910.   
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL Thanks to the parents who shared their children with us as we 
learned how Jesus’ power helps us. Thank you to all the youth and adult volunteers who helped 
make VBS a success. Special thanks to David Ellis and Mike Ballard for the construction of our 
set, and the KCs for our VBS shirts. 
 
CYO ACTIVITIES Youth in grades 7 – 12th are invited to “Popsicles, Prayer & Play” on the  3rd 
Wednesday in July from 6 – 7:30 p.m.  For more information contact Hunter Yentzen at 
cyohs@holy-savior-ms.org 
   
FUNERAL MASS  for Barbara LeBlanc will be July 23 at 11:00 a.m. here at Holy Savior with 
visitation and rosary on July 22, 5-7:00 p.m. at Wright & Ferguson Funeral Home in Clinton. 
 
ALTAR SOCIETY parishioners wishing to put flowers at the Altar in memory of a loved one 
should contact Sharon Hopkins at 601-668-7216 or skhop48@bellsouth.net 
 
SECOND COLLECTION this weekend, July 16-17, is for the Solidarity Fund for the Church in 

Africa.  Please use the envelopes located in the vestibule. 

 

 

JULY 10th COLLECTION – TOTAL $5,433   THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 

REGULAR $4,465    LOOSE $81    BUILDING FUND $885    Peters Pence $2     

 

ON-LINEGIVING parishioners who wish to set up on-line giving for their regular offertory 

contributions can do so by going to our web site for the link or going 

to:giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holysavior 
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